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Our Ref: PW/AKB/FOI-10-155 

9th November 2022 

 
 
Sent by email 
 
 
Dear  
 
FOI-10-155 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request dated the 26th October 2022.  We can confirm that the 
Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board does hold the information that 
you have requested.  Please see our responses in blue below 
 
• Identify and share all contracts currently pertaining to walk in urgent 

care services in the ICS/ICB region including: 

- Walk in Primary Care Clinics or Services 

- Minor Injury Units 

- Minor Illness Treatment Units 

- Urgent Care Centres 

- Urgent Treatment Centres 

- Walk in Treatment Centres 
 

• Identify the overall contract values for each contract identified 
 

• Where you have entered a contract, could you please confirm the contracts: 

o Commencement date 

o Expiry date of the initial term; and 

o Expiry date of any applicable extension periods if taken. 
 

• Where your contracts’ initial or extended term is due to expire in the next 

12 months, i.e., during financial year 2022/2023 or the forthcoming year 

2023/2024, could you please confirm the forces intentions going forward, 

including. 

o Roll forward the existing contract 

o Seek alternative providers 

o Undertake a formal competitive tender process 

o If the decision is to undertake formal tender process, which tender 

platform will be utilised. 

  
Please see information below as requested. 
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Contract  Provider Contract Value Commencement date 

Expiry date of the 
initial term; and 

Expiry date of any 
applicable extension 
periods if taken. 
 

Where your 
contracts’ initial or 
extended term is 
due to expire in 
the next 12 
months, i.e., 
during financial 
year 2022/2023 or 
the forthcoming 
year 2023/2024, 
could you please 
confirm the forces 
intentions going 
forward 

Leek MIU  MPFT Within Intelligent 
Fixed Payment 
System – not able to 
disaggregate. There 
is not an individual 
line within the 
contract with a 
financial value.  This 
is a block 
arrangement. 

Ongoing NHS contract 
with community 
provider.  No expiry 
date.  Finance and 
Activity of the block 
contract agreed as part 
of annual contracting 
round. 

N/A 

Haywood 
WIC  

 

Royal Stoke 
Urgent Care 
Centre  

UHNM Within Intelligent 
Fixed Payment 
System – not able to 
disaggregate. There 
is not an individual 
line within the 
contract with a 
financial value.  This 
is a block 
arrangement. 

Ongoing NHS contract 
with acute provider.  No 
expiry date.  Finance 
and Activity of the block 
contract agreed as part 
of annual contracting 
round. 

N/A 

County 
Paediatric 
MIU  
 

Cannock MIU  
 

RWT Temporarily closed.   
The Cannock MIU is 
currently out to 
procurement. 

Out to procurement. N/A 

Samuel 
Johnson MIU 
– UHDB 
contract 
 

UHDB Block NHS contract 
arrangement - not 
able to 
disaggregate. 
There is not an 
individual line within 
the contract with a 
financial value.  This 
is a block 
arrangement. 

Ongoing NHS contract 
with acute provider.  No 
expiry date.  Finance 
and Activity of the block 
contract agreed as part 
of annual contracting 
round. 

N/A 

 

Right of Appeal 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
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To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  
 
The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF  
 
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Winter 
Deputy Director of Corporate Governance,  
Compliance & Data Protection/Data Protection 
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